
Florida Early Learning Coalition Provider Portal Users  

Below is helpful information about the upcoming upgrades to the statewide portal system.  

What's happening? The Florida Department of Education (FDOE) is migrating user 
information to improve their system's efficiency and security.  

After the migration, all users will be redirected to FDOE’s Single-Sign-On system.  

Child Care Provider users will receive two emails per account. The first email will contain 
the username, and the second email will contain the password.  

Next Steps: Keep an eye out for further communication. Upon logging in after the 
migration, follow the instructions provided.  


